M.O.A.

Donald F. Garver, M.D. Paul J. Schreck, M.D. Jeffrey J. Carroll, D.O.

Metropolitan Orthopaedic Associates, P.C.

19701 Vernier Road, Suite 150 • Harper Woods, MI 48225 Telephone: 313-881-4900 • Fax: 313-881-4901

June 12, 2014

Steven S. Louis, M.D. 550 West Ogden Avenue Hinsdale, IL 60521

Dear Dr. Louis:

Once again, thank you for your time and sharing your expertise with the anterior hip approach. I had my first anterior hip following that visit this week and it went great. Your tips and tricks helped considerably and everything went smoothly. Once again, thanks.

I am going on our long bike ride this weekend and will climb an extra hill for you.

Sincerely,

Paul J. Schreck, M.D.

PJS/la